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October 2, 2020 

Dear Students, 
  
Due to the volume of COVID tests administered yesterday, we have been notified that some of the test 
results will not be available until tomorrow; therefore, we are extending the self-quarantine period until 
Sunday morning (October 4).  Please continue to self-quarantine in your residence hall room with only 
others assigned to that space (roommates or suitemates) until Sunday morning.  Again, until you have your 
test results, you need to minimize your contact with others. 
  
All meals will be continue to be delivered to your residence hall common space in the following order: 
  
1)      Meier Hall, Cottages, and all Graduate Assistants – pick up at Meier Hall Archway 
2)      Towers – pick up in Towers Lounge 
3)      Perry and Tompkins Halls – pick up in Perry Lounge 
4)      Columbia Hall – pick up in Columbia Lounge 
5)      Anderson Hall – meals delivered door-to-door 
6)      Alumni Hall – meals delivered door-to-door 
  
If you are a student who is quarantining or isolating, please do not leave your room, your meals will be 
delivered to you. 
  
Meal delivery tomorrow will begin with breakfast at 9 a.m., lunch at 12 Noon, and dinner at 5 p.m. (please 
keep in mind these are beginning times, so unless you’re in Meier Hall or Cottages, your meal delivery will 
be a bit later).  Remember, if you have special dietary needs, please email reslife@elmira.edu to let your RLC 
know.  
  
You will be notified when this self-quarantine is lifted.  Just a reminder that the 1855 Room and 
Mackenzie’s are both closed until Monday.  I know that this is not what you wanted to hear, but please keep 
in mind that this is about your safety and the health of those around you.  Thank you for your continued 
patience and cooperation!   
 
With gratitude, 
Liz 
 
Dr. Elizabeth Lambert 
Vice President of Enrollment Management and Student Life 
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